
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name alison wenham

Address Picks Cottage,Main Street,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HR

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I wish to STRONGLY object to the proposal to build 170 houses on the edge of Banbury and 
very edge of Hanwell village.   Hanwell is a historic village in a Conservation Area, with it's 
own rural identity and strong community.  This development will effectively adjoin it to 
Banbury, which would be a huge detriment and affect all those living in the village, be it 
increased traffic through narrow village lane (already a very bad rat-run with increased 
housing), pollution, loss of essential amenity/farmland.   
 
Crucially the site of the proposed development is not allocated for development, so 
permitting this application would be contrary to the adopted Cherwell Local Plan 2011 - 
2031. 
 
Banbury villages deserve to be preserved, not ruined and amalgamated into a a sprawling 
Banbury which has seen a huge increase in additional housing over the last few years, with 
no improved infrastructure - very poor roads, traffic congestion, huge pressure on NHS 
services, lack of schools and lots of our green fields being built on. 
 
This application must be REFUSED.  
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